BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT
‘ MEETING

Tuesday - April 14, 1959
4:00 PM

Present: Chairman Ray Hume, Glen Hopper, and
Secretary R, E. Cheever.

Absent: Norman Hotchkiss and Claud Smith.

This meeting was called in order that the

Board might consider the request of the

Rarm Bureau (represented by Mr., Bailey of

the Independent Lumber Company) for a

variance from Section 504, Table 5-A of

the Building Code to permit unprotected

openings on both sides of building, one side

less than 5 ft. and the other side less than
‘ 20 ft. from adjacent property.

Af ter discussion, motion was made by R, E.
Cheever that the Board grant one foot variance o
on south side of building, with wire glass

used in windows., Seconded by Mr. Hopper.
Carried.

Motion was then made by Glen Hopper that
variance be granted that clear (regular) glass
may be used on north side of building if an
entry is entered into property deed that if

at any time a building is erected on adjoin-
ing lots to the north, wire glass be inserted
in 211 north windows. Seconded by Mr,
Cheever, and carried. _

R. E. Cheever, Secretary




